Jackie & Joe




Dear Birth Momma,

Hi! What a strange way to start a letter! However, since we don’t
know your name yet, we’ll have to begin this way. You are looking for
a wonderful home and future for your child and we are looking to
share our love and lives with a child in our family. Perhaps we are
looking for each other? We understand that this may be a very
difficult time, and we cannot even begin to understand the wide range
of emotions that the adoption process is making you feel.

Let us begin by saying we have the utmost respect for you and what
you are going through. We cannot imagine how difficult this process
1s going to be for you and we are keeping you in our thoughts. We
hope that we will be able to support you as much as we possibly can,
through the good, the difficult, and the scary times. As we sit to write
this letter, our hearts are pounding with excitement and emotion. We
are extremely happy to grow our family through adoption and are
excited to start our family. We have so much love to give and will

shower your child with so much care and support.




We met working at a second job in 2017. We quickly bonded over our love for sports, music, and outside
adventures. We decided to join an adult kickball league as friends. As time went on, we built an extremely
strong bond and fell in love. We love exercising, traveling to new places and being with family. We spend
most of our free time outside.

We have been trying to grow our family for some time now, and we are excited to be close to having this
become a reality for us.

I have been through numerous IVF cycles without success, and after talking about adoption being an
option, we realized that having a child that is not biologically ours does not mean our love will be any less.
We are blessed to have this opportunity and once again cannot thank you enough for considering us.



Joe’s family all lives very close by, and his sister has a son a little over a year old that is looking for a cousin
to grow up with. His parents are looking forward to the day that they can welcome another grandchild into
the family that they can spoil. Jackie’s family also lives close by. They are excited and hopeful to have their
first grandchild as well. Between our two families, there is an abundance of love to go around. Everyone
has been extremely supportive through our journey and are just as excited as we are.



I grew up with my parents and older brother in a bigger town right outside of a city. We are a very close-knit family and live within 30
minutes from each other. Since we live so close, we get to see each other weekly. As a family, we have travelled all over the world together.
We love going to sporting events and concerts as a family.

I also have a close group of friends that have become part of my family. When I am not hanging out with my family and friends, I work as a
Behavior Analyst for children with Autism in a public school. Ilove my job and students and could not imagine doing anything else.



Pippa 1s 9 years old, she loves to give kisses and cuddle as much as you will allow it.

Her favorite thing to do 1s find the sunspots in the house and soak it up for as long as possible.

Pippa 1s very caring and is quick to cuddle up if she thinks you need a hug. Pippa is a big part
of our family.



Home Sweet
Home

We live in a beautiful house in the suburbs. Our neighborhood is full
of farms, and parks. Being in a small town, we have a tight knit
community where everyone looks out for each other.

We have a beautiful barn on our property that we utilize for BBQ’S
and hosting different family and friend events. We also have a nice big
pool that our friends and family love to come over and use. There are

tons of trails and Mt. Wachusett is just a short drive away.
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Thank you!!

Thank you for taking the time to get to know us and for
considering us to adopt your child.

Our lives are rich with joy, family, adventure, and hard work. The
missing piece in our hearts and our lives is a child.

With warmth & gratitude,
Jackie & Joe




